kipsKitcHen-

Dear Parents,

As you know, the government has mandated that all publicly funded schools
are to close for March 23 - April 3, 2020.

There will be no need to contact the office about cancelling any orders for the
2-week period. Kid's Kitchen will handle everything internally.

Please note that cancelled orders will not be re-booked.

We will continue service as usual on Monday, April 6th.

You may log on and place your orders for April 6" onwards at any time.
We will continue to communicate any updates by email.
We wish you a safe and happy March Break.

Take Care
The Kid's Kitchen Team



